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MEMORANDUM TO: Chairman Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
Commissioner Jaczko
Commissioner Lyons 9

/'06/'2ý4 /06
FROM:

Nils J. Diaz
(Q Bates{Q.JFederal Advisory Committee Management Officer

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
(ACNW) CHARTER

The current ACNW Charter expires on July 15. Attached is a memorandum from John Larkins
with recommended changes to the existing Charter.

Attachment: As stated.

cc: John Larkins, ACNW
EDO
OGC
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FROM: ~/drew aBates
,J, Federal Advisory Committee Management Officer

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
(ACNW) CHARTER

The current ACNW Charter expires on July 15. Attached is a memorandum from John Larkins
with recommended changes to the existing Charter.

Attachment: As stated.

cc: John Larkins, ACNW
EDO
OGC
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MEMORANDUM TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Chairman Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
Commissioner Jaczko
Commissioner Lyons

ryo ieMaates(QFederal Advisory Committee Managem enit Officer

*RENEWAL OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
(ACNW) CHARTER

The current ACNW Charter expires on July 15. Attached is a memorandum from Johrn Larkins
with recommended changes to the existing Charter.

Attachment: As stated.

cc: John Larkins, ACNW
EDO
OGC



Comments from Commissioner Merrifield on COMSECY-06-0030:

I approve the renewal of the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste (ACNW) Charter with the
provision that the estimated annual direct cost of this committee be revised to the correct figure.
This report is on a schedule out of sequence with the budget and uses different input data (i.e.,
actual vs. budgeted values, etc.). Thus the derivation of the resources in the report is not
transparent. Data is rolled up from other sheets which are not provided with the COMSECY.
After being briefed by the staff, I am convinced that the financial data is consistent with the
budget. However, when the report is submitted in the future, staff should provide an
appropriate enclosure which provides the basis for the resource information in the report.
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FROM: Bates
Management Officer

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
(ACNW) CHARTER

The current ACNW Charter expires on July 15. Attached is a memorandum from John Larkins
with recommended changes to the existing Charter.

Attachment: As stated.

cc: John Larkins, ACNW
EDO
OGC
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MEMORANDUM TO: Chairman Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
Commissioner Jaczko
Commissioner Lyons

Peter B. yons 'Date

FROM: Bates
Management Officer

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
(ACNW) CHARTER

The current ACNW Charter expires on July 15. Attached is a memorandum from John Larkins
with recommended changes to the existing Charter.

Attachment: As stated.

cc: John Larkins, ACNW
EDO
OGC



Commissioner Lyons' Comments on COMSECY-06-0030

I approve the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste (ACNW) request to renew it's charter for
another 2 years and look forward to seeing a more detailed list of ACNW activities in the
upcoming revision of the ACNW Action Plan for FY2007 and FY 2008. I also agree with
Commissioner Merrifield regarding the need to revise the estimated annual direct cost of this
committee to the correct figure and the need to provide the basis for the resource information in
future reports.


